
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Member Countries 

 

It is of great importance for  tournament and match management, as well as to show 

IPC, our member countries and football enthusiasts, all CP Football activities worldwide. 

With this in mind, please take note of the following announcement: 

 

Please send a notification to IFCPF (tlangen@ifcpf.com) of all matches and tournaments 

of your national team and national youth teams organized in your country with the 

following mandatory information: 

- Date, time of the match 

- Country, city and stadium  

- Players list with national or international classification 

- Shirt number of each player 

- Numbers of substitutions agreed 

- If applicable, Twitter address 

After the match you have to forward: 

- Match report (attachment), mention goalkeeper and captain 

- Goal scorers, yellow card and red card (mention minutes) 

- Substitutions 

- Halftime score and final score 

- Name of the referee 

- Short written report of the match and if applicable an exceptional occurrence 

- 3-5 photos of the match 

IFCPF will make  an  announcement of the event on the IFCPF website and Facebook 

page.  Retweets will be made during the game if applicable. Match reports, written 

reports and photos will be published immediately on the website. For an example of a 

match report, please visit the IFCPF website: http://www.ifcpf.com/tournaments/results 

and click on any match. 

 

This process is necessary to collect all the information regarding CP Football activities 

worldwide. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Tom Langen 

Technical Director   
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